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.  
 

Greetings Sir Knights,  

 

 

We are once again moving into the longer, warmer days 

of summer. As the world continues to open up, so do our 

Commanderys. I have decided that there will be no 

inspections until after Sept 1st. This will give each 

commandery the opportunity to get back up to speed 

throughout the summer. I encourage each of you to 

practice your tactics, and ritual. This will enable us to 

give the lasting impression on our new sir knights, that 

they deserve.                                                                

 

As we reflect on the challenges of the past year, let us be 

thankful of where we are at today.  We have all made 

sacrifices to get through this. May we be continually 

reminded of the sacrifices made on June 6, 1944. Many 

young men and women who went unselfishly into harm’s 

way to preserve the freedom that we enjoy today. 

Without their commitment, and belief in their cause, we 

would be living in a very different world today.                                       

 

Lady Maureen and I wish all of you a wonderful, and 

safe summer with family and friends.  Follow the 

guidelines that are there for your safety as you travel 

about. Most importantly, take care of yourselves, and 

others. 

 

 

Dear Lord, 

 

We pray for renewed energy as this pandemic diminishes 

so we may revitalize our order that is dedicated to your 

Glorious Son.     

Amen 
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